
Are you a student parent 

who is graduating this year?

Help us raise visibility of student parents 

and their children at university

Professional Photo 
taken of you in your regalia 
with your infant/child 
+ a copy for you to keep 

FREE!
June 7th 
+ 11th

A professional photographer will be taking free photos 
of graduating students and their kids June 7th & 11th 
following both daily convocation ceremonies.

If you are not actually graduating on these dates you can still have a 
photo taken on these dates - we will have a gown at the site for you 
to wear for the photo (just bring proof you are graduating from Trent). 
We will ask for your permission to let us use the photo in promotional 
materials to raise visibility of student parents at university.

This event is sponsored by the Breastfeeding Friendly Campus Initiative, funded by a Ministry of Health 
and Long-Term Care grant awarded to Dr. Michele McIntosh, Trent-Fleming School of Nursing.

RSVP michelejmcintosh@trentu.ca
or just show up!

East Bank at the Science 
Complex Greenhouse
In case of rain: Otonabee College 
Breastfeeding Space (Room 301)


